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Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 15th October 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 19th November 2021, Norwood School will join in the national event of Children in 

Need and will be raising money for many worthy causes that the charity supports. 

 

Norwood School have decided upon the following in school event: 

 

Children and staff can dress up in fancy dress outfits.  Anything from pyjamas to best 

superhero costumes. You could even put a twist on costumes and make them Pudsey-
themed. 

 

There will be individual class Pudsey’s and we have set Norwood School the challenge of covering 

Pudsey’s face in coins. Both children and staff can bring in any spare change from home to cover 

him.  We are hoping to have a Children in Need theme for dessert on this day on the menu. 

 

We are asking for a minimum donation of £1.00 to go to this worthwhile charity to be paid via 

ParentPay using this link  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3635 

(if the link does not work when clicked, please copy and paste and open in another tab). 

All non-uniform must be modest; no shoes with heels, jewellery and excessive make up are not 

acceptable. Please make sure that your child’s footwear is suitable for going out at break and lunch 

times. 

The Head Teacher’s decision on the appropriateness of dress is final. If in doubt, please contact the 

school office via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk prior to the Thursday. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds             

Head Teacher   
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